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Lest we forget
Throughout our nation’s history, Canada’s veterans have bravely protected the rights and freedoms
we enjoy today and helped maintain peace around the world. They have also helped keep
Canadians safe at home by providing essential support during times of crisis, including the COVID-19
pandemic. On November 11, I encourage you to wear your poppy with pride to honour the bravery
of our veterans and soldiers.
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This November 11th
take time to remember
the sacrifice of those
who died in defence

of Canada.
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